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                                                                                       April 8, 2014 

                     Update Legacy License Plates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Time is running out…The deadline for ordering Legacy License Plates is 

December 31, 2014 and we must have 7500 orders for each plate in by that 

time so that the plate can be built and orders delivered.  
 

As you can see from the graphic above we are only 680 orders shy of the 7500 

black plate number and the black plate has a good chance of reaching the 7500 

threshold. Unfortunately it appears that the blue and yellow plate will not make 

it. We can however apply for an extension after January 1, 2015 on those plates 

to allow more time to reach the 7500 threshold.  
 

If you would like to order a black plate and have not done so today is a good 

day to place your order! Legacy License plates can be ordered for any year 

model automobile, commercial vehicle, motorcycle, or trailer. The Legacy 

License Plate Program will not replace the current Year of Manufacture (YOM) 

license plate program. 
 

The DMV is accepting pre-orders until January 1, 2015. A pre-order form 

California Legacy License Plate Pre-Order Form (REG 17L) (PDF) is available 

online on the DMV website. The completed form and $50 payment must be 

mailed to the address provided on the form. Payment can only be made by 

check, money order, or cashier's check made payable to Department of Motor 

Vehicles. Pre-orders will not be processed at DMV Field offices or Auto Club 

offices. 

 

Mail payment and Check, Money Order, or Cashier's Check only to: 

Department of Motor Vehicles 

Legacy License Plates 

Customer Service/Operations Support, MS H203 

PO Box 825393 

Sacramento, CA 94232-5393 
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Please contact me at acccpres@gmail.com with questions or for more 

information… 

 

Rex Roden 

President-ACCC 

 

 

The ACCC…Representing The Collector Car Hobby Since 1972 
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